
INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY AND GENERAL SERVICt
MOTION

The City of Los Angeles has been a leader in proposing and adopting positive LGBTQ policies and 

positions, often leading the region while spurring action at the State in pursuit of inclusion and equity.
In 2015, the City's Transgender Advisory Council formally came into existence under the umbrella of the 

City Human Relations Commission with the goal of advising the Mayor and Council on important matters 

facing the community.

Recently, AB 1732 (TING) was adopted by the State of California requiring that all businesses and 
government agencies to identify single-user toilet facilities as all-gender toilet facilities. The Department 
of General Services maintains and manages over 700 city facilities, and would be charged with 
effectuating this bill across all city agencies, with the exception of the Department of Water and Power, 

Los Angeles World Airports, the Harbor Department and the Department of Recreation and Parks.

The City has not fully implemented this bill, action is needed to comply with State law. The Department 
should take an inventory of all single stall restrooms in each city facility, and create both an immediate 

and long term implementation plan with budgetary components for Council to consider. Additionally, 

LAWA, DWP and the Harbor need to report back with their own plans to implement AB 1732 (TING); the 
Department of Recreation and Parks is currently planning implementation.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the General Services Department, with the assistance of the Personnel 
Department and the City Administrative Officer, report to Council with:

• A report identifying the inventory of all single stall restrooms across all city facilities and leased 
property

• A plan and time frame with recommendations for immediate and long term implementation, 
including budgetary considerations

• Further recommendations to effectuate the intent of this MOTION

I FURTHER MOVE that Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA), The Port of Los Angeles (Harbor), and the 

Department of Water and Power also report to Council with a similar report as outlined above.

MITCH O'FARRELL 
Councilmember 13th District
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